
Santa to visit Buffalo Trace Park

Written by Administrator
Wednesday, 09 December 2009 00:00 - Last Updated Wednesday, 09 December 2009 09:53

    The staff at Buffalo Trace Park in Palmyra would like to invite area children to visit with Santa
on Saturday, December 12 from Noon to 5 p.m.
      Santa will be in the new log cabin, just East of the campground. 
      Children will be served hot cocoa and candy canes, and can have their picture taken with
Santa for a nominal fee, or guests may bring their own camera.
      Entrance to the park will be free. Visitors will be directed to turn right at the tollhouse, drive
to the top of the hill past the campground and turn right again. The cabin will be 100 yards
ahead.
      For more information, please call the Harrison County Parks Department at (812) 738-8236.
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